
OCTOBER 2021

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE- TUESDAY OCTOBER 12 at CLINTON ST. 
BIBLE CHAPEL.  18255 SE CLINTON.  6PM-7:30PM 
* Discussion of Snowcap development project-- Covenant Presbyterian Church site-- 
SE 186th & Division 
* SNOWCAP leadership and project architects will be present to answer questions.
* Project concept drawings and other materials will be available for reference

NEIGHBORHOOD SURVEY ONLINE- EXPRESS YOUR OPINION
The Neighborhood Association is launching a quick,12 question survey to get your 
thoughts on Centennial.  The survey is hosted through a platform called Survey King. 
Your opinions on the questions will guide the Neighborhood Association in deciding 
what issues to focus on in the coming year.  Please take a few minutes to respond.
The survey is completely anonymous.  No one including the neighborhood association
can identify who you are. The link below will take you to the survey.  You can only 
respond once. 

https://www.surveyking.com/a/0x8yk5c

ALSO CHECK US OUT ON SOCIAL MEDIA 

CENTENNIAL NEIGHBORHOOD GRESHAM – FACEBOOK PAGE
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1512196795790820

CENTENNIAL NEIGHBORHOOD GRESHAM – NEXT DOOR
https://nextdoor.com/neighborhood/?source=more_menu

CENTENNIAL NEIGHBORHOOD GRESHAM – CITY WEBSITE
https://greshamoregon.gov/Centennial-Neighborhood-Association/



Contact us at centennialhood@gmail.com 

Centennial NA has been reactivated and we are interested in finding 
volunteers in the neighborhood who would like to help the board with 
disaster preparedness, public safety, social media and other activities.

A critical position to fill is that of the Land Use Officer,  a board 
member who has knowledge of city land use codes and practices and 
who can be a dispassionate representative of the broad neighborhood
interest when land use issues arise.  

Neighborhood Association meeting minutes and agendas as well as 
other documents are posted on the Gresham City website at the CNA 
address listed on the other side of this flyer. 

You are a critical part of making Centennial a great neighborhood.  
Participation makes all the difference.   Get in touch!

Mary Edmeades, Board President
David Porter, Board Vice President

Gigi Saban, Board Treasurer 
Tai Buschert, Board Secretary
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